
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING    February 12-2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. There was only one agenda item, the naming of the Tidnish 
Bridge. 

A large number of residents attended as well as board members Keith Hunter, Nancy Baxter, Pierre 
Pinet, Gordon Davison, Piercy Haynes, Margaret and Barry Burke, and Councillor Joe Van Vupen. 

Keith gave a chronological report for the process of naming the bridge and the motion which was passed 
at the September board meeting. 

A show of hands was requested for those opposed to having the bridge named “The Gillian Lawerence 
Memorial Bridge”. By a large majority residents opposed the naming. Many people spoke of how great a 
person Gillian Lawrence was but did not want the bridge named after her. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:50pm 

 


